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Dear Mr Velinov,

Thank you for your letter, and for the information contained therein on the recent

developments in the Republic of Serbia linked to the cooperation agreement reached between the

Faculty of Law, University of Belgrade and the Directorate for Radiation and Nuclear Safety and

Security (SRBATOM) of Serbia. I am pleased to learn of this collaboration and the possibilities it
offers for the professional development of postgraduate and final-year students.

It is especially interesting to hear about the seminars and internship programmes that will be

offered to students in the field of environmental law, radiation safety, and nuclear security.

Further to recent informal consultations between the IAEA Office of Legal Affairs and Mr
Branko Brajiö, Assistant Director, SRBATOM, I understand there is interest of the faculty and

SRBATOM to host in Belgrade a two-week advanced training course on nuclear law for IAEA
Member States in the region, within the framework of the IAEA Legislative Assistance

Programme.

Mr Anthony Wetherall, Head, Nuclear and Treaty Law Section, Office of Legal Affairs and

Ms Sandra Marie Steyskal, Section Flead, Division for Europe, Department of Technical

Cooperation, will continue to liaise with Mr Brajiö on the necessary arrangements for the

implementation of this training course. Thank you again for sharing this new development, and we

wish you all the best in your continued efforts toward the improvement of nuclear law education in

Serbia.

Yours sincerely,

Rafael Mariano Grossi

Mr Sladan Velinov
Director
Directorate for Radiation and Nuclear Safety

and Security of Serbia
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